
SEE REVERSE FOR ADDITIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Order of Service 
Menno Mennonite Church 

October 11, 2020 
Speaker: Bryce Miller 

Music Leader: Tim Schrag 
 

Prelude—Opening Music  
 

Words of Welcome 
 
Call to Worship 

 
Opening Music 

Gathered this Sabbath Morn (Phil Campbell Enns, Humming) 
There are Many Gifts 
 

Children’s Story 

Scripture: Philippians 2:1-13 
 
Sermon:    The Mind of Christ Bryce Miller 

Response Music 
The Tree Song 

Congregational Prayer 

Sending 
Have thy own way, Lord 

Benediction 

 

Fall is upon us, and our attention turns to pumpkin everything, including pumpkin 
carving. Join us for pumpkin carving/painting on Sunday, October 18, starting around 11:45 
a.m.  Please bring a picnic lunch for after the service (you may also want to have a blanket/chairs 
to be able to spread out to eat), along with your own pumpkin carving or painting supplies; also 
bring a bag or container if you wish to keep your seeds to roast at home. Pumpkins and an 
afternoon snack will be provided. Prizes will be awarded in the categories of scariest, funniest, 
most creative, and painted. Lunch and pumpkin carving will occur outside, so please dress for 
the weather. Masks will be required to be worn, and tables will be placed to allow for physical 
distancing between family groups. Contact the CE Committee (Donna or Sharon) with questions. 

Harvest Fest this year will be on November 2 featuring Peter Stucky as speaker. Peter, 
pastor of Teausaquillo Mennonite Church in Bogota Colombia, and long time leader in 
Mennonite World Conference will share with us around the Colombian Church’s experience of 
the harvest of the Spirit.  The board has decided to forego a meal this year given the restraints 
that would need to be in place. 

 



My Coins Count Update 

Donated to the MyCC bucket last Sunday-$739.53.  

Erin Morse generously volunteered to be a “winner” and is adding another 10% plus to last 
Sunday’s donations.  A total of $180 was donated on the Auctria website. Adding that to the 
previous donations, plus some anticipated money from Evergreen Mennonite and SMC, 
donations easily will top $1,900!  

Thanks to all of the donors and a special thank you to Dennis Swinger, Sr. for counting all of the 
money this year. 

Wherever you are, we invite you to be part of Celebration 2020: MCC at 100, the U.S. 
centennial celebration, which will be livestreamed on Saturday, Oct. 17.  A gathering time 
featuring a look at MCC’s first century begins at 6:50 p.m. EDT USA, with the service start time 
at 7 p.m.  Full information can be found at https://mcc.org/get-involved/events/celebration-
2020-mcc-100 

  


